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From: Laurie Logan <laurie.logan64@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 28, 2024 12:35 AM
To: ZZ Council Members
Cc: khawthorne@scenicbluffs.org
Subject: Zoning 212 S. 11th St

[Some people who received this message don't oŌen get email from laurie.logan64@gmail.com. Learn why this is important at 
hƩps://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdenƟficaƟon ] 
 
*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open aƩachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. *** 
 
 
Dear City Council Member, 
 
I am wriƟng in support of changing the zoning of the building at 212 S. 11th St to TND. 
 
This is an aƩracƟve, 65 year old building that should be maintained, and with an appropriate zoning change, can be a place to 
provide valuable care to a wide swath of our community. Scenic Bluffs is literally the only La Crosse area provider of dental care 
to people both young and old without dental insurance. 
 
Scenic Bluffs’ model provides dental, medical and behavioral health care to people with and without insurance, all under one 
roof. 
 
Although some residents are concerned about the effect on the neighborhood, the site was previously much busier during the 
decades care was provided there by Mayo Clinic Health System. 
 
Changing the zoning of the site will allow provision of affordable, mulƟdisciplinary care to the people of La Crosse. Do not let the 
fears of a few prevent health improvement for many. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Laurie Logan, M.D. 
147 13th St. S 
La Crosse 


